
 

  

 Newsletter Friday 13th July 2018 

 

Menu Week: Week beginning 16th July will be Week 1 
 

Attendance: Whole School Target 2017/18 is 95% 
 
Week Ending 6th July 2018  Current whole school  91.9% 

Top 3 classes:  1. 7H = 97.2%                2. 8H= 96.5%       3. HOLLY = 96.1% 

Message from Mrs Garratt 
 

 
The start of the school day at Wyre Forest School is a very important time for your child / 
children.  If a child is late it impacts on the structure of the day and their learning.  Please 
ensure your child arrives on time at 8.45am prompt and is not collected until 3pm so that 
there is no disruption to the end of the day routines for them either, thank you.  If a pupil 
arrives after registration has closed, the absence will be recorded as late or unauthorised for 
that session if we have not had any notifications from families. 
School Uniform. 
We expect all of our children to wear school uniform which can be ordered via the Finance 
Office. If you require an order form, please ask at reception for one. 
 
Thank you for your continued support with this. 
 
Message from the School Nursing Team  
A reminder for end of term procedure for medicines. 
At the end of term all medicines for children/young people will be sent 
home as they cannot be stored in school over the summer holidays. 
When school re-opens in September, prescribed medication only that needs 
to be given in school can be sent into school when children return with a 
completed Parental Consent Medication Form.  Medication must be prescribed, in date 
and in original containers with a label that is easily read.  Can you please ensure medication 
is provided for first day back at school for the children e.g Inhalers for asthma. Thank you, 
Kate Randle, School Nurse. 
 



 

 
Sixth Form News 
Sophie was awarded Employee of the Month for her fabulous work skills in Sixth 
Form this month. She was awarded with £15 for her hard work. 

 
Tanith completed a year at Abberley Care Farm, here she is with 
some of her art work and a photo showing how much the students raised for 
Forest Dog Rescue as part of their Asdan Qualifications. Well done Tanith. 
 

 
Yew Class  have been Pizza Making!! 
Yew Class had loads of fun making pizzas! We had to knead the dough, spoon on the sauce, 
add our toppings and then put lots of cheese on top! We had great fun and they tasted 
delicious too! 

 
 
 

 
 

  
10I Dance Extravaganza 

On Tuesday evening some students from 10I took part in 
Worcestershire dancing organised by Dancefest. They 
performed a Contemporary dance piece at the Artrix Theatre 
in Bromsgrove to a packed audience. They were absolutely 
amazing! Thank you to parents, carers and staff who came to 
support us. Miss Hopkins – Dance Teacher 

 
Riding for the Disabled Association and Wyre Forest School News 
“The children and ponies all performed brilliantly on their demo day, ably 
supported by the dedicated team of volunteers who have worked so 
enthusiastically throughout the year. Everyone enjoyed it – especially the 
parents who were able to see for themselves the fantastic progress their 
children have made this year. The riders received, with great pride, their various 
achievement and progress awards” RDA Worcestershire Newsletter. 
 

 
Please make sure you let your child’s transport operator know if you will be taking your child home early 

from these events, thank you. 
 

JULY 
17 Lower School Awards Assembly 1.45pm 

Beech, Maple, Ash, Chestnut, Birch & Holly Classes 
Parents Welcome to attend 

18 Upper & Sixth Form Awards AND Leavers Assembly at 9.30am 
Due to space constraints and class sizes, Parents by invitation only 

18 Middle Phase Awards Assembly at 1.45pm 
Due to space constraints and class sizes, Parents by invitation only 

20 Last Day of Term – School finishes at 3pm 
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